November 2018
Dear Parents and Carers,
Please find the results of our recent questionnaire that we sent out during the parent/teacher meetings. Thank you to those who were able to complete the questionnaires. As ever, we will try our best to respond to those areas that need addressing.
	
	Strongly Agree
	Agree
	Don’t know
	Disagree
	Strongly Disagree

	My child enjoys coming to school
	66%%
	33%
	
	2%
	

	My child is safe at school
	77%
	23%
	
	
	

	The school understands and responds to my child’s needs
	76%
	24%
	
	
	

	My child is taught well at school
	79%
	21%
	
	
	

	My child is making good progress
	79%
	21%
	
	
	

	My child is encouraged to work hard and do their best
	81%
	19%
	
	
	

	My child receives an appropriate amount of homework for his/her age
	65%
	28%
	2%
	5%
	

	My child enjoys a stimulating range of extra-curricular activities
	65%
	29%
	2%
	2%
	

	All Saints communicates effectively about my child’s progress
	72%
	28%
	
	
	

	All Saints communicates with me effectively about how to support my child’s learning
	72%
	28%
	
	
	

	All Saints communicates effectively about school events and activities
	60%
	35%
	
	5%
	

	All Saints seeks my views and listens to my concerns
	66%
	29%
	2%
	2%
	

	There is a good standard of behaviour at All Saints
	57%
	35%
	5%
	2%
	

	All Saints deals with any incidents of bullying effectively
	47%
	26%
	22%
	5%
	

	All Saints is welcoming and there are opportunities to get involved
	69%
	28%
	
	2%
	

	I think All Saints is well led and managed
	74%
	26%
	
	
	

	My child is encouraged to lead a healthy lifestyle
	66%
	33%
	
	
	

	My child gets on well with children from other backgrounds
	74%
	26%
	
	
	

	My child is encouraged to positively contribute to the wider community
	66%
	31%
	2%
	
	

	I would recommend All Saints to another family
	77%
	18%
	5%
	
	



Thank you so much for responding and thank you for the lovely comments that so many of you made. Fifty eight families shared their views with us and we are delighted to report that we have improved in all but one area.
Last year 82% of parents who responded said that their child enjoyed a stimulating range of extra-curricular activities. We have worked hard to improve this and have introduced a media club, an art club, a signing choir club as well as sports activities and homework/booster clubs to engage the children. This has resulted in an increase to 95%, a figure which we hope to improve on throughout this year.
We have seen a similar improvement in the number of families that agree that we seek your views and listen to concerns. We have introduced a letters tab on the website to improve communication since last November in response to comments and have appointed a Family Support Worker to help with issues facing children and their families. We have noted comments about water bottles in school and are in the process of revising our practice as a result. 
The percentage of families agreeing to the appropriateness of homework has risen from 88% to 93%. This can be a controversial topic with such young children but I’m sure that you are aware that we are working very hard to improve standards and homework is an integral part of this process. We appreciate the degree of support which we have received from parents regarding homework, and also attendance at the Booster clubs.
We are very pleased to note that we are communicating more effectively about your child’s progress; the percentage of families agreeing has risen from 89% to 100%.  Your child’s progress is very important to us and we are happy to discuss this with you at any time – our doors are always open!
One comment that a few families made was that more notice would be preferable for events where children need costumes or special clothes. We fully understand that this can be an issue, particularly for working parents. We will endeavour to increase the notice given and make sure it is clear on the school’s website.
We are very pleased that 100% of families responding said that their child is safe in school. Safety is paramount here and we believe that a child learns best when they are safe and happy.
Let us know at any time if you have any issues that need addressing; your views and concerns are very important to us as we work together to achieve the best for your child.
Mrs Boyden

[bookmark: _GoBack]
